CONSTRUCTION

March 17, 2010

Stann Nelson
Cutting Edge Glass
4880 Colorado Blvd
Denver, CO 80216

RE: University of Phoenix — Lone Tree, CO

Dear Stann:

Our recent job, University of Phoenix - Lone Tree Campus has been completed
and we wanted to thank you for the time you put in to helping us complete our job
in a timely manner. We are grateful to have you as part of the Big-D team to help
us out when we need work done for any project. Thank you for the quality and
consistency of work that you provide for our projects. It makes a huge difference
to know that we have a subcontractor that we can trust with our clientele.

We look forward to working together with you on future projects. Let us know if
there are any specific needs you have coming up or any way that we can help
our business relationship in any way. Again, we appreciate what you do for us
as a part of the Big-D team. You do great work.

Sincerely,

Ryan Carter, Vice President Fastrack
404 W 400 S

Salt Lake City, UT 84101

Phone: 801.415.6051

Fax: 801.415.6048
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